
Historic Preservation Commission 
Town of Greenville, Indiana 

Town Hall 

July 20, 2017 @ 6:00 p.m. 
 

 

 

ATTENDEES: Andy Lemon 

  Heather Gauvey 

  Matt Uhl 

  Monica Schamel 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

1) Download historic photos from Monica’s computer 

2) Photos for new Greenville website 

3) Estimate to paint the Champion mural (The Station Building) 

4) The Hoosier Homestead Farm Project 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

1) Floyd County Bicentennial - 2019 

2) Property development in town 

3) Future Research Projects 

 

NEXT MEETING – To be discussed by Commission (typically meets quarterly) 

 

 

Note: Matthew Simpson, who John Ford asked that the Simpson UMC in Greenville be named after 

rather than himself, was an American bishop of the Methodist Episcopal Church.  Simpson was close 

friends with Abraham Lincoln and gave the sermon at Lincoln’s funeral.   


